
Report of the Fendalton/Waimairi Community Board to the Council meeting of 23 September 2004 

16. AORANGI ROAD - PARKING RESTRICTION 
 
 The Board was asked to approve the installation of a P120 parking restriction on the south side of 

Aorangi Road near Condell Avenue as local residents had no opportunity to park on street because of 
the occurrence of all day parking associated with the Allenvale School and the nearby Windermere 
Christian School. 

 
The Board resolved that the parking of vehicles be restricted to a maximum period of 120 minutes on 
the south-east side of Aorangi Road commencing at a point 38 metres from its intersection with 
Condell Avenue and extending in a south-westerly direction for a distance of 13 metres. 

 
 


